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Southern California Edison Company 
23 PARKER STREET 

IRVINE, CALIFORNIA 92718 
HAROLD B. RAY TELEPHONE 

SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT April 28, 1992 714-458-4400 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 
Generic Letter 92-03, "Compilation of the Current 
Licensing Basis" 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3 

In response to the subject generic letter, Southern 
California Edison Company volunteers to participate in the pilot 
program for compilation of the Current Licensing Basis for 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3. We intend 
to use the option of a system which provides reference to 
documents that can be retrieved easily from several locations.  

We have discussed this with Mr. D. Wigginton of the NRC 
staff and look forward to participation in the workshop scheduled 
for June 22.  

Sincerely, 

HBR:bam 

cc: Dr. Thomas E. Murley, Director, NRR 
Mr. James G. Partlow, Associate Director for Projects, NRR 
Mr. J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
Mr. George Kalman, NRC Senior Project Manager, NRR 
Mr. C. W. Caldwell,.NRC Senior Resident Inspector, SONGS 
Mr. William H. Rasin, Vice President, NUMARC 
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